
From: Halligan, Julie 

Sent: 9/2/2011 6:36:48 PM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE:

Thanks, and were the leaks at that address or building?

---- Original Message-----
From: Homer, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.coml
Sent: Friday, September 02, 2011 06:33 PM 
To: Halligan, Julie 
Subject: Re:

Julie,
Last leak survey was May 2011. In that survey they found two Grade 2 leaks and four Grade 3 leaks. 
Trina

---- Original Message-----
From: Halligan, Julie [mailto:iulie.lialligan@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Friday, September 02, 2011 05:37 PM 
To: Homer, Trina 
Subject: RE:

Thanks Trina,

Can you provide information on when the last leak survey of the 
Cupertino location was and if there were any leaks found?

Thanks

---- Original Message-----
From: Homer, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.coml
Sent: Friday, September 02, 2011 3:12 PM 
To: Cooke, Michelle; Halligan, Julie 
Subject:

Nick Stavropolous is talking to Merc and KTVU now. Re Cupertino. Our 
media folks are letting Terrie know now but wanted to give you a heads 
up in case CPUC is next on the reporters' list to call.
Trina
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